5/12/2015 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: special use permit support

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Fwd: special use permit support

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> Tue, May 12, 2015 at 9:58 AM
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Please see public comment email.

Thanks, Debbie

--—---—-- Forwarded message -—--------

From: T. H. <frtorchard1744@hotmail.com>

Date: Tue, May 12, 2015 at 7:37 AM

Subject: special use permit support

To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

Subject:
Special use permit: S10-001/David Girard Vineyard.

"Letter of Support" for David Girard Vineyard special events.

From:

Thomas & Brenda Hill
1744 Tai-Pan Dr.
Placerville, Ca. 95667
Hm: 530-622-9049

Our residence is located on top of North /East saddle of Thompson Hill facing the
mentioned Vineyard, residences located on Los Robles rd. , Cold Springs Rd. and
Gold Trail School.

Mr. David Girard has been very supportive of our local area, he has allowed local
family gatherings to use his Vineyard for picture taking and drive thru with

a private hay ride, he has donated to local fund raisers.

We have seen him picking up trash along Cold Springs Rd. and Thompson Hill
Rd.

His vineyard is providing tax revenue thru sales and tourist to the area using
other businesses, this would continue with approval of the Special Use Permit.

Noise factor:

We see no adverse affect of music or sounds from music or weddings when taking into account the noise from
Gold Trail School playground during the week or on weekends and evenings Little league games and youth
soccer and the cheering that goes with it or the busses warming up in the early morning or the evening FED EX
cargo planes on final approach to Mather Field 7 days a week and then there is the road traffic noise from Cold
Springs rd.

We hear all this every day since we face that direction and have since 1978 and have become accustomed to

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b8659658af&view=pt&cat=PC &search=cat&msg=14d491010f968a2a&sim|=14d491010f968a2a 12

15-0563 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 05-12-15


mailto:planning@edcgov.us
mailto:frtorchard1744@hotmail.com
mailto:planning@edcgov.us

5/12/2015 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: special use permit support

the noise. We know that in the past some neighbors, over the years, have complained about the families that
used to Gold Trail School field to fly their model airplanes during mid morning hours on some Saturdays which
the school discontinued their use do to complaints, this was prior to youth sports on weekends.

We are aware that some neighbors who complain about noise themselves create noise when they have blaring
music playing out side while working in yard.
THANK YOU,

Thomas & Brenda Hill
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